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I absolutely oppose moving away from mail in voting being the standard in Oregon. I 

have lived in other states and had to deal with in person voting, it takes forever and it 

can be difficult to properly vet the candidates for all of the races if you aren't able to 

sit down and research. 

Vote by mail is secure and allows those of us who work and take care of children to 

find the time to be active citizens. 


